
~rr. ~eorge 3oyajian 
22 Bartlett Avenue 
Arlington, Massachusetts 02174 

Dear rtr. Boyajian: 

April 6, 1978 

In 1975 you were kind enough to express your support of St. 
Vartun Armenian Cathedral by becoming a Ste•ward, in the beginning 
of a "rogrCL"ll that means so much for the security of our Cathedral 
and Diocese, both now and in the future. The family o: St. -artan 
Stewards is expanding gradually, and work is continuing both 
through our office and in our parishes to add ne111 members to this 
frunlly on a continuing asis. 

ny their devotion, attachmen-t and contribution, our Stewards 
bring honor to our conununity. 

Ne approach you no ·l to ask that you rcrlau your Sto11rardship of 
St. Vartan. The Cathedral goes on as a symbol and center of our 
church community in America; our stewardship of it musL go on as 
•-vell. 

You have proved your devo-tion in the past. 

Hay \ve ask you to "tlake a further con-tribution of ~ 300 for th 
years 1976, 1977 and 1978 to retain your status as a St. Vartan 
Steward, again setting an example for others to emulate? 

me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


